
TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 

Meets at Captain Ratty’s  

2nd Tuesday at 5:30pm for Dinner 

Moore’s Barbecue 

4th Tuesday at 1:00pm for Lunch 
 

PMB 215 

1822 S Glenburnie Rd. 

New Bern, NC 28562 

District 32 NC District East Club 2709 

www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan 
 
Do you have something you would like to see in the next 
Newsletter? Would you like to write a small article? Please 
have your information to Loriann, Editor, no later than the 
first Tuesday of the month.  

252-633-2218      Lharker1@yahoo.com 
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2019-2020 SLATE OF OFFICES: 
 

President                            Angela Okell-Watson 
President Elect                      Stephanie Crosby 
Secretary                                     Joanne Partin 
Treasurer                                   Darian Dennis 
Co Treasurer                         Camille Hoffman 
Director(ex-officio)                   Maggy Costandy 
Director exp 2020                    Jan Gunderson 
Director exp 2020                   Joyce Hendricks 
Director exp 2020                     Rita MacIndoe 
Director exp 2021             Cammie Armstrong 
Director exp 2021                       Barbara Haan 
Director exp 2021                        Juliet Meyer 
 

Sargeant at Arms                             Mack Paul 
Chaplain                                 Dan Armstrong 
  
Membership Director     Cammie Armstrong 
Communications Director     Loriann Harker 
 

TRYON CIVITAN CLUB 
NAMED 

DR. COURTNEY W. 
SHROPSHIRE 

OUTSTANDING 
CIVITAN CLUB 

2014 – 2015 
2015 – 2016 

FEBRUARY COLLECTION DRIVE:  
Our February Collection drive is once again 
benefitting the Salvation Army. Please bring your 
donations to one of our meetings or drop off at the 
UPS Store. Here is a list of items that are needed to 
stock their shelves.  
Needs: 
Spaghetti Sauce - either cans or jars are ok. They do 
not need spaghetti noodles or any type of pasta. 
Mac & Cheese, Canned Fruit, Canned Meat, Canned 
Stews, Cereal, Hamburger Helper, Tuna Helper 

 
They do NOT need any veggies - they get lots of those 
from the Food Bank! 
 
We will deliver in the beginning of March.  
 

 
 

DID YOU KNOW?  
 

 
 

 
1992: By the 1990s, there were also concerns that 
the “heart” logo was itself becoming outdated, as 
the 1980’s passed into history. After a great deal 
of discussion, the International Board voted to 
return to a more traditional look with the official 
Civitan logo. This was based on the long-standing 
logo of 1924, and incorporated a grid-style globe 
at the center, to represent Civitan’s international 
focus. The twelve bands around the border also 
returned, to represent the twelve points of the 
Civitan creed (which had itself changed in the 
intervening years). 

http://www.tryoncivitan.wixsite.com/tryoncivitan


____________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 

We would love to have you as a greeter, 2 Greeters are needed for each meeting. We are currently in 
need of 1 greeter for our February 25th lunch meeting and 2 greeters for our March 10th dinner meeting. 
If you are interested in one of these spots please contact Loriann at lharker1@yahoo.com. This is a great 
opportunity for all members to get to put a face with a name and meet your fellow members. Greeters 
help members get checked into the meeting, account for their volunteer hours and facilitate the 50/50 
drawing. Our February 11th  lunch meeting will have Juliet Meyer and Camille Hoffman as our 
greeters. A sign-up sheet will also be available at our meetings. 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Did you know that we host supper at RCS on the third Sunday of each month? Virginia Older is now 
the Chairperson. Thank you for stepping up Virginia! 6 p.m. – RCS Homeless Shelter Dinner 3rd Sunday 
of every month. We bring food to feed up to 20 people. We meet at the shelter 6pm, set things up, serve 
at 6:15, and leave the cleanup to them so we are finished by 6:30 or so. We need up to 3 people each 
month. If you would like to part of the team please email Virginia Older:  Gizmo_older@yahoo.com.-
________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Did you know that we host Bingo on the third Saturday of the month at Brookstone Living in 
Pollocksville? The residents are brought into the Bingo room and play for Quarters!! The session runs 
for 1 hour. All you need to do is help some of the residents mark off the numbers on their cards and 
yell BINGO! See Barbara Haan for more details on how you can sign up to play Bingo! 
bhaan11@aol.com, 

__________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Thank you to Susan Husson for speaking 
with us at our meeting. After our meeting 
on January 28th, we sent her back to the  
office with a car full of donations from  
our members along with a check for  
whatever else they need for the incoming  
families.  
 
Pictured is Ralph and Janet Routier 
Susan Husson, Stephanie Crosby,  
Judy Landry and Carter Ann Rollins 
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What an adventure we all had! I for one was very surprised the day after throwing axes that I was not 
sore in the least! Thankfully!!  We had such a good time. By the end of the evening I think everyone 
had thrown a bullseye and was able to ring the bell. We will do this again was the consensus from all 
that attended. I hope you can join us then! Thank you Mack Paul for putting this together for us! 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

Check out Craven Early College Junior Civitans  
Article is from Coastal Women’s Shelter Newsletter –   



Please join Gary and me in congratulating Missy Harker on earning her Bachelor of Science Degree in 
Criminal Justice from Southern New Hampshire University on January 1, 2020. On Monday, January 6, 
2020 Missy started classes to earn her Master’s Degree at Wesleyan College.  That’s our girl!! We are so 
very Proud of Missy! In case you don’t know, Missy is Tryon’s youngest member. When Missy was 
initiated at 18 as our youngest member we also initiated our oldest member that night. He was in is 80’s. 
 
 

February 25th is our lunch meeting and it is also a Seek Meeting. We will be meeting at Moore’s BBQ, 
1pm, as usual. Please invite your friends, family, coworkers and everyone you know to come have lunch 
with you and a few of your fabulous Civitan Friends. We’ll even pick up the check for them if they are 
first time guests! 
 

The YMCA will once again be on the lookout for volunteers to help out with their Water Safety Classes. 
We have been helping out with this program for a few years now. If you aren’t a swimmer or you don’t 
want to go in the water volunteers are needed to be on dry deck as well. Please take a look at the schedule 
below and if you are available to help out on any of these days contact Marissa Zinni, mzinni@trymca.org 
or 638-8799. You do not need to commit to all dates even one session helps out!

 



NCDE FALL 2020 District-Wide Meeting 
Boys & Girls Homes - Lake Waccamaw, NC 

 

 

 

 

Our SPRING 2020 NCDE District-Wide meeting will be held on Saturday, May 2 at the Boys and 
Girls Homes of North Carolina located at 400 Flemington Dr., Lake Waccamaw, NC 28450. Check-in 
will open at 8:30 a.m. and the meeting will begin at 9:30 a.m. Registration is $18.00 per person and 
includes morning coffee/snack, meeting and lunch 

Join us as we celebrate with our district the impact our contributions have on the children’s lives at the 
Boys and Girls Homes as well as other district and international celebrations and updates. Plan now to 
join fellow district Civitans to learn about and support each other in our community and district efforts! 

 There are two ways to register for this meeting. 

1.     Online registration deadline is April 25, 2020. 
2.     Regular mail registration deadline is earlier, April 18, 2020. 
 
Online Registration Instructions: Individual/Club: https://conta.cc/3bT8ZgP  

1.     Register one person at a time. If the individual/Club would like to register more than one person 
at the same time, this is possible through bring a guest option. Each primary registration may add up to 
12 guests. 
2.     Each registration must provide an individual email address. (If guests are added, then no additional 
email address is required for the guest). 
 Payment. Please choose one payment method from the following 3 options. 

1.     Personal credit/debit card (payment goes to NCDE).  
2.     Personal PayPal Account (payment goes to NCDE). For more information about setting up your 
own  
         PayPal account, please visit: https://www.paypal.com/home   
3.     Check: Indicate the check payment option and send check to arrive no later than April 18, 2019   
                        NCDE 
                        c/o Marlene Jewell 
                        113 Equestrian Chase, 
                         Rougement, NC     27572 
 
Regular mail registration:  Individual/Club 

1.     Use the registration form for regular mail registration available on the district website or from your  
         club president. 
2.     Make checks payable to NCDE.  
3.     Send registration and checks to NCDE c/o Marlene Jewell at 113 Equestrian Chase,  
         Rougement, NC    27572 
4.     Mailed registration deadline is in NCDE mailbox by April 18, 2020.   

https://conta.cc/3bT8ZgP
https://www.paypal.com/home


TRYON MEMBERS 

      Happy Birthday!     Happy Anniversary!!    

Stephanie Carr-Crosby February 1st  

Barbara Fioravanti February 10th 

Camille Hoffman February 18th  

Rita MacIndoe March 3rd  

Susan Spivak March 3rd  

Leigh Wilkinson March 16th 

Lizzie Pletcher March 26th  

Amanda Smith March 26th  

Janet & Ralph Routier February 6th  

Cathleen & Charles McAnneny February 16th  

Rita & Tom MacIndoe March 3rd  

Judy & Ron Landry March 18th  

Sylvia & Bobbie King March 25th  

Stephanie & Tod Crosby March 28th  

TRYON’S SPONSORED CLUBS:  

CAPE LOOKOUT – 3RD TUESDAY AT 5:30PM – 

RIVERSIDE GRILL AND SUBS 

WE CAN – 2ND FRIDAY OF THE MONTH AT THE 

AG EXTENSION – MARCH MEETING WILL TAKE 

PLACE AT THE LIBRARY.  

WINTERVILLE – 3RD MONDAY, 6PM – 

WINTERVILLE FREE WILL BAPTIST CHURCH 

CENTENARIO – ROME ITALY – CHARTERED 

3/18/17 

CRAVEN EARLY COLLEGE –  

EARLY COLLEGE EAST –  

PLEASE FEEL FREE TO COME VISIT 

ANY OF OUR OFFSPRING CLUBS AT 

THEIR MEETINGS. ALL VISITORS ARE 

WELCOME! 

 

COLLECTION/FUNDRAISING DRIVES: 

Coin Box drive… We have collected approximately 

$1084 so far for this year. Does anyone want to step 

up and become the Coin Box Chair?  

Box Top Drive… Please keep collecting be sure the 

whole expiration date is on the box top and turn in at 

meetings. 

Aluminum Tab Drive… Please keep collecting the 

tabs from your soda and soup cans and turn in at 

meetings. We collect them for our Jr. Civitan Clubs 

Ronald McDonald House Drive.  

Terri Lynn Nut Fundraiser… We have purchased 3 

different nut products to sell. They are in a bag and 

they sell for $13.00 each. They are delicious!! There is 

Dark Chocolate Almonds, Heart Healthy and a 

Deluxe Mix. None have peanuts. I have the supply of 

them so customers don’t have to order and wait for 

delivery. Let me know if you would like to sell some 

or buy some. We also have an online website for sales. 

Customers can go online and purchase any of their 

products and we will get the credit for the sale.  

TryonCivitan.terrilynn.com 

 



DATES TO REMEMBER:  

February Collection – Salvation Army Food Drive  

March Collection – Journey of Hope - Chemo Care Bags Collection Drive 

February 20th – 11 am – 2:00pm - Empty Bowls Event – Temple Church, 1500 Kingdom Way 

February 25th – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Lunch Meeting – Moore’s BBQ – SEEK MEETING 

March & April – YMCA 4th Grade Water Safety 

March 3rd – 1:00 p.m. – Tryon Civitan Board Meeting – Ward & Smith, 1001 College Ct, - Please let Joanne 
know if you would like to attend. (Attending a board meeting is worth points 10 toward your VIP award) 

March 10th – 6:00 p.m. –5:30 for Social Time – Tryon Civitan Dinner Meeting - Captain Ratty's - Middle St 

March 13th – 6 p.m. – We Can Civitan – At the Library Downtown – This Month Only - 

March 14th – 7:30 am – 10:20 am - Flapjack Fundraiser – Kitchen on Trent $8.00 per ticket 

March 15th – 6 p.m. – RCS Homeless Shelter Dinner 3rd Sunday of every month. We bring food to feed 
up to 20 people. We meet at the shelter 6pm, set things up, serve at 6:15, and leave the cleanup to them so 
we are finished by 6:30 or so. We need up to 3 people each month. If you would like to part of the team 
please email Virginia Older:  Gizmo_older@yahoo.com. 

March 17th Happy St. Patrick’s Day 
 
March 21st – 10 a.m. – BINGO at Brookstone Living Center in Pollocksville. To volunteer to help nursing 
home residents play bingo for about 1 hour. Please contact Barbara Haan, for more information or if you 
would like to help, bhaan11@aol.com Car pool is available if that helps! This is our Annual Christmas Party 
for the residents. 

April 24th – ARC Bingo -  

May 2nd – Spring NCDE Meeting – Boys and Girls Homes – Lake Waccamaw 

May 14th – Special Olympics Spring Games - Havelock High School - *NOTE* New Location 

July 26, 2020 – July 29, 2020 – Civitan International Convention – Milwaukee, WI. 

September 4th – ARC Bingo -  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Scan this code 
to visit our 
Facebook 

Page! 
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